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NJC COMMUNIQUE No. 05(22) 

 

 
 

14th December 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COST OF LIVING / CREATIVE SOLUTIONS MEETING: 
EMPLOYERS’ OFFER 

 

Delegates of the NJC parties met at length on Monday 12th December to consider a 
response to the current industry wide concerns over cost of living issues.   
 
An offer, which the trades unions undertook to take back for consultation, was made by the 
employers and this is detailed in the correspondence attached to this Communique. 
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